
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                      August 2022 

Dear Friends,  

Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Altoona-Johnstown has 
added a prayer ministry to our services and we are seeking 
prayer partners.  

Please consider joining us in prayer. Every Friday we pray 
for those who ask for special intentions, for the 
marginalized, the vulnerable and all clients seeking 
assistance from Catholic Charities.     

As our prayer partner, together we will bring the requests 
before our Heavenly Father to ask Him to meet the needs 
of His people. Praying together as a community of faith, 
we are brothers and sisters – one family – in the Lord. 

Prayer is one of the gifts we can give to each other at no 
extra cost.  To request prayers, please visit our website:  
www.catholiccharitiesaj.org.   

For more information on how to participate and spend 
time in prayer for those in need, please contact Lisa 
Fellabaum, Outreach Liaison, at (814) 505-1106 or by 
email at lfellabaum@dioceseaj.org.  

All are welcome to accept this invitation. 

Blessings,  

 

                                                                     

Cindy O’Connor                                                                        
Executive Director 

 

CONTACT 

PHONE: 
(814) 944-9388  
Blair County Office 

(814) 535-6538 
Cambria County Office 
 
(814) 254-4413 
Martha and Mary House 
Homeless Shelter 
(Cambria County Residents) 
 
WEBSITE: 
www.catholiccharitiesaj.org  

 
 

 

 

 

Prayer is the best weapon 
we possess, the key that 
opens the heart of God. 

Saint Padre Pio of Pietrelcina 
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